
 

 
Swan/bse                                                       11th July, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Surveillance,                                                                                                                                
BSE Limited,                                                                                
P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, Fort,                                         
Mumbai – 400 001   
 

Scrip Code: 503310 (BSE) & SWANENERGY (NSE) 
 

Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Reply to the clarification sought on significant increase in the Volume 
Ref: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
With reference to your email seeking clarification about significant increase in Volume, we wish to submit our 
clarification as under: 
 
i- That the Company has made all required disclosures pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015 and has not withheld any material information/event etc. that in our opinion would have 
a bearing on the price/volume behaviour in the scrip. 
 

ii- That all the information furnished by the company is in public domain and the company will comply with 
SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and keep the stock exchanges duly informed of all the price sensitive 
information(s). 

 
This is for your kind information and record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Swan Energy Limited 
 
  
 
 
Paresh Merchant 
Whole-time Director 
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